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16th March 2023 
 

Dear Class 2 Parents,  
 
To support this term’s History where we have been learning about ‘Changes Over Time’ we have organised 

a visit to Bidford-on-Avon, on Wednesday 29th March. The visit will include a tour of the town led by a 

member of Bidford’s Historical Society and the children will learn about how the face of Bidford’s High 

Street has changed in the last 100 years. 

 

This will be a half day trip. We will leave school at approximately 9.30am and return to school in time for 

lunch by 12:00. Children will leave their bags in school and will be reminded to take their water bottles with 

them on the bus. We would like the children to be dressed in their usual school uniform with comfortable 

footwear and a waterproof coat will be required. 

 

For the trip to take place, we need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £3.50 per child, the PTA will be 

contributing towards the cost of the trip. There is no obligation for you to pay, but if we do not receive 

contributions from the majority of the class, we will have to cancel. Please speak to the school office, in 

confidence, if paying will cause a problem for you. The cost of the trip is in line with our charging policy. 

Payments will be set up on School Money or you can send cash or a cheque into school with the reply slip. 

Cheques to be made payable to Temple Grafton School. 

 

To support us with the organisation and planning for this trip, we would be grateful if you would complete 

and sign the attached slip and return it to school by Friday 25th March. Thank you for your support for this 

visit which I am sure will provide a wealth of experience and learning opportunities for your children.  

 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Mr Boothroyd 
 
 

I give permission for______________________________ to take part in the visit to Bidford-on-Avon.  

*I will be paying through School money 

*I enclose a payment of £3.50 

*please delete where necessary 

Signed ………………………………………………………………. 

Church Bank, Alcester, Warwickshire, B49 6NU 

Email: admin3066@welearn365.com 

Tel: 01789 772384 

Executive Headteacher: Adam Walsh 

Head of School: Mary Gray 


